

Dear School Community Member,

I hope this message finds you well. As we approach the 2025 Dundas Terry Fox Run, I am reaching out to seek your support in making this year's event a resounding success. Scheduled for Sunday, September 14, 2025, the Dundas Terry Fox Run continues to be a significant community event that honors Terry Fox's legacy and raises vital funds for cancer research.

How You Can Help:

1. Recruiting Volunteers:

We are in need of enthusiastic volunteers to assist with various roles on the day of the event, including kids' activities, course marshaling, and refreshments. Your students and staff can make a meaningful impact by dedicating their time to this cause. We are happy to provide paper or digital posters to help promote the volunteering opportunity.

2. Forming Teams:

Encouraging your school community to form teams to participate in the run is a wonderful way to promote physical activity and community spirit. Teams can walk, run, or participate in any way they choose, all while supporting cancer research.

Why It Matters:

The Terry Fox Run is a non-competitive event that emphasizes participation over speed, making it accessible to all ages and abilities. It serves as a powerful reminder of the importance of perseverance, community, and the ongoing fight against cancer.

Getting Involved:

To register as a volunteer or to form a team, please visit the below Dundas Terry Fox Run links

Volunteering Registration: bt.ly/3BOsiJx

Team Registration: https://run.terryfox.ca/92786

Should you require any additional information or assistance, feel free to contact me directly.

Thank you for considering this opportunity to inspire and engage your students in a cause that unites us all. Together, we can continue Terry's Marathon of Hope and make a lasting difference in the fight against cancer.

Warm regards,

Brian Mason
DTFR Committee Volunteer

Terry Fox Run: Sunday, September 14, 2025

BN/Registration Number: 10809 9979 RR0001